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DPMG Representative : Kurt Sampson

The University Transportation & Security Committee met monthly from September 2016
through May 2017, and will continue throughout the summer. Over that time there was a single
official complaint ( re. parking frustration ) submitted through the DPMG membership that |
presented to the committee. Other significant topics of conversation over this time have been:

e Our new University Avenue bike lane pilot project

e Winter snow removal

e Parking management ( e.g. Complaints, managing around construction, pricing, etc.)

e Electric vehicle charging stations ( e.g. signage & maintenance strategy )

o Atopic of particular interest to me as an early adopter of electric vehicle
technology here on campus.

| will continue to serve as the DPMG representative on this committee for the 2017-18 year, so
stay tuned for another report around this time next year; which should include a note on the
Electric Vehicle Info Day that | hope to facilitate through this committee this summer.



